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November 17, 2022

Dear Professor, Mr. K.A.Brylev 
Director
Nikolaev Institute of Inorganic Chemistry 
Siberian Branch of Russian Academy of Sciences

On behalf of Shenyang University of Chemical Technology, I would like to express my sincere 
congratulations and best wishes on the 65th anniversary of the foundation of the Nikolaev Institute 
of Inorganic Chemistry, Siberian Branch of Russian Academy of Sciences.

The Institute of Inorganic Chemistry is one of the most influential international scientific research 
centers in the field, and its achievements have won high reputation worldwide. Over the past 65 
years, the institute has gained great achievements in scientific research, technological 
transformation and talents training.

Thirty years ago, Professor Kuznetsov and our university started the long-lasting friendship 
between us. Since 2017, your institute, especially Professor Fedin, has been working closely with 
our university to establish the Russian Research Center and Russian Academician Research 
Laboratory in SYUCT, which has greatly expanded the cooperation between two organizations.

The world is going through unprecedented changes and challenges. Under such circumstances, the 
Sino-Russia cooperation in areas such as research and education has become increasingly stable 
and valuable. We hope and firmly believe that in the future we will continue our comprehensive 
cooperation and achieve more in all fields.

On this occasion of the 65th anniversary, we wish the Institute of Inorganic Chemistry more 
successful future with outstanding achievements! We also wish all teachers and students good 
health! May our friendship last forever!

Professor, President, FREng 
Shenyang University of Chemical Technology


